
John A. Kitzhaber, MD, Governor 

December 3, 2014 

RICHARD FINNIGAN 
LAW OFFICE OF RICHARD FINNIGAN 
2112 BLACK LAKE BLVD SW 
OLYMPIA WA 98512 

RE: Advice No. 15 

Public Utility Commission 
3930 Fairview Industrial Dr SE 

Salem, OR 97302-1166 
Mailing Address: PO Box 1088 

Salem, OR 97308-1088 
Consumer Services 

1-800-522-2404 
Local: 503-378-6600 

Administrative Services 
503-373-7394 

On September 30, 2014, Nehalem Telecommunications, Inc. filed revised sheets 
for inclusion in its tariff, PUC Or. No. 6. On October 3, 2014, a revised customer 
notice was filed. 

This filing increases the residential and business rates for local access line 
service. 

The sheets are acknowledged and became effective with service rendered on 
and after November 30, 2014: 

2nd Revised Sheet No. 3.1 
3rd Revised Sheet No. 3.2 

One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files. 

Bryan Conway 
Administrator 
Telecom and Water Division 
(503) 378-6200 
Fax: (503) 373-7752 

nehalem15 

Enclosures 


